
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: JF/GM 

4th December 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Malvern Theatre Trip  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am excited to inform you about an upcoming trip for our Year 9 

pupils! On Wednesday, 12th February, we will be taking a small group of students to see a production 

of George Orwell's Animal Farm at Malvern Theatres. This is a fantastic opportunity for our students, 

especially those considering GCSE drama, to experience a live performance of this classic text. 

We will be leaving school promptly at 9:15am, so please ensure that your child arrives on time. We 

expect to return in time for Period 5, allowing students to resume their lessons without disruption. 

The cost of the trip is £16, which includes the minibus (including insurance) To secure a place, please 

make the payment via MCAS before the end of term on 19th December. Places are limited to 15 

students, so I encourage you to confirm your interest as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours faithfully 

J Fisher 
Mrs J Fisher 

Performing Arts Teacher 

Ashfields, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4QS  
T:01885 482230  www.qehs.co 

E:admin@tcat.school 
Executive Head: Martin Farmer BEd (Hons) NPQH 

Head of School: Mr.S. Seneque 
 

 


